Submission from Casey Wohlfont (via email)

Yes smoking should be banned if it causes a bother to anyone near by, even in personal house blocks, not just body corporates/ apartment blocks etc. VCAT should be able to make rulings as well to make it accessable to people who want to take action. 

My main door is located next to a redevloped block with two units and both our entertainment areas are now next to each other (with only a fence separating us). During summer when our evaporative cooling requires doors to be opened I constantly have the smell drift into my house. I had to endure the second hand smoke during my pregnancy constantly. My one year is constantly exposed to second hand smoke as well as my poor unborn child. I dont understand how i have so little rights to protect my children from a deadly poisoness toxins in my own home. (And i have tried to take action but without $$$$ i have just hit walls). 

I dont see how it is different to fire embers, or noise. If it stops me from the quiet enjoyment of my property, which it does, i should be able to request it to stop and have the suport of the legal system. 

Pleease do something for my children ....

Thank you,

Casey Wohlfont.

